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Eve O'Sullivan

From: Licensing Staff
Subject: Dumping at Sea Permit Application - S0032-01 

 

From: Simon Dolan (Housing) <Simon.Dolan@npws.gov.ie>  
Sent: Tuesday 8 November 2022 14:42 
To: Wexford Receptionist <REC_WEX@epa.ie> 
Subject: Dumping at Sea Permit Application ‐ S0032‐01  
 
Dumping at Sea Permit Application - S0032-01 
 
A Chara, 
 
Please find the Archaeological recommendations. 
 
It is proposed to dredge an area adjacent to the main pier in Ballycotton Harbour to bedrock or to -6.07m OD Malin (-
3.5m Chart Datum), whichever is shallowest; Dredge remainder of the harbour adjacent to the breakwater to bedrock 
or to -5.07m OD Malin (-2.5m Chart Datum) (whichever is shallowest). The dump site, which is known as the Roche’s 
Point dump site, is approximately 8km from the existing shoreline. The dump site is well established and has been in 
use since 1978. The site was reduced in size in 1996 to the coordinates stated above, since when dumping has 
occurred in the smaller site. The dump site is the main dump site for all dredging activities in the vicinity of Cork 
Harbour. Digital shape files describing the extent and location of the dump site are also supplied with this application 
under Attachment E.2(II). The proposed dump site has been previously used and cleared for use from an 
archaeological perspective. No further archaeological mitigation is required. 
 
Regards, 
 

 
Simon Dolan 
 
An Roinn Tithíochta, Rialtais Áitiúil agus Oidhreachta 
Department of Housing, Local Government and Heritage 
Executive Officer 
Aonad na nIarratas ar Fhorbairt  
Development Applications Unit 
Oifigí an Rialtais  
Government Offices 
Bóthar an Bhaile Nua, Loch Garman, Contae Loch Garman, Y35 AP90 
Newtown Road, Wexford, County Wexford, Y35 AP90 

 


